Ministry of the Environment, **Conservation and Parks** 

Ministère de l'Environnement, de la Protection de la nature et des

Parcs

Office of the Minister

777 Bay Street, 5th Floor Toronto ON M7A 2J3 Tel.: 416-314-6790

Bureau du ministre

777, rue Bay, 5° étage Toronto (Ontario) M7A 2J3

Tél.: 416.314.679



FEB 2 7 2020

357-2020-211

Fr. Anthony Prakash Lohale, OP Director, Office of Ecumenical and Interfaith Affairs Archdiocese of Toronto Email: plohale@archtoronto.org

Dear Father Lohale:

Thank you for your emailed letter inviting me to speak at the Interfaith Festival of Creation in Toronto.

I recognize the importance of the Festival in addressing issues that have an impact on the environment.

I apologize for not advising sooner that I was unable to attend the event because of previous commitments. That said, I would be pleased to meet with you in my constituency office. Please contact Mr. Jonathan Ricci, Policy Advisor in my office, at 437-219-9010 or at Jonathan.Ricci@ontario.ca, to set up a convenient time.

Again, thank you for extending this opportunity to me, and please accept my best wishes.

Sincerely,

Minister of the Environment, Conservation and Parks

Mr. Jonathan Ricci, Policy Advisor, Minister's Office, MECP C: